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June 15, 2012 
 
 
Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Deputy Chief, Video Division – Media Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hashemzadeh, 
 
This letter is to inform the Commission that we wish to CANCEL the following TV Translator Licenses that 
are currently held by Park County, Wyoming.  They are off the air, and will no longer be used. 
 
Call Sign: K11PK   Facility ID: 51603 
 
Call Sign: K13QA  Facility ID: 51628 
 
Call Sign: K09OH  Facility ID: 51635 

 
Feel free to personally contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Michael D. Conners 
Chief Information Officer (CIO) 
Direct Phone: 307-527-8715 
Email: MConners@ParkCounty.us 


